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Weekly 

Newsletter 
email:secretary@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
Monday 27th September 2021 

Dear Parents,  

It was so lovely to see and hear from so many parents at last week’s open evening events. I hope that the information 

you received was helpful. If you have any further questions, please email them to the school office and Mrs McGannity 

will pass these on to the teachers involved (email address above).  

Welcome to our Reception Children 

This week sees our youngest pupils starting full time at school – they have made a great start over the last 2 weeks on a 

part-time basis, and I am sure that they will love being in school and meeting new friends this week. Welcome to those 

new parents who have also become part of our school community this year – it’s great to have you here at MBS. If you 

have any questions or feedback, please contact a member of the Class 1 team, or email me head@mylor-

bridge.cornwall.sch.uk  

Booking School Meals 

Please can parents ensure that all school meals are booked through ParentPay – once choices have been made, it is not 

possible for the children to change their minds in school, so please ask your child what they would like to eat before 

booking. Also, it is VITALLLY important that those children with allergies are highlighted when parents book- through 

ticking the allergy box please.  

Thank you for your help in this matter.  

Go, Mrs Mogridge!  

Our amazing Mrs Mogridge is running the London Marathon this month to raise money for Penhaligon’s friends. We 

would like to support her in this challenge by holding a non-school uniform day on Thursday 21st October – please bring 

a £1 donation. If you would like to make a further personal donation, she has an online donations page - 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/KERRIEMOGRIDGE/1 

On-Line Harvest Festival  

We want to return to as many ‘normal’ activities as soon as possible, but with a view on the current COVID19 situation 

in Cornwall and Devon I have decided that a whole school harvest festival with parents will not be able to take place this 

year. Instead, we will be collecting the following items FROM THIS WEEK, and sharing an on-line harvest festival via our 

school website from Monday 18th October.  Please send a donation/s into school with your child.  A list of items that our 

local food banks are low on can be seen below.  Every little helps, thank you. 
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INSET Days 

Just a reminder that this term we have 2 INSET days – where the school is closed to pupils to facilitate staff training. 

Friday 1st October (this Friday) and also Friday 22nd October. 

INSET Dates for 2021-2022 
Friday 1st October 2021 
Friday 22nd October 2021 
Friday 11th March 2022 
Thursday 25th July 2022 
Friday 26th July 2022 (additional Jubilee Bank holiday for Mylor Bridge CP School) 
 
Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 28th September – 18th October - donations for the Penryn and Falmouth Foodbank.  
18th October – On-Line Harvest Assembly available via our website.  
21st October - Non School Uniform Day (£1 donation for Penhaligan’s Friends) 
25 – 29 October – Half Term 
Monday 1st Nov – Friday 5th Nov – Parents Evening Week, tbc 
Friday 17th December – Last day of term 
 
 
As ever, if you have any questions please do email me or make an appointment I will also be available ‘on the gate’ 

Monday – Wednesday mornings.  

Have a super week,  

Vicky Sanderson  
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What to do if I or my child have COVID19 symptoms.  

1. Book a PCR test for the symptomatic person and then follow this flow chart.  

2. If the test is positive, all members of the household are strongly advised to also take a PCR test, regardless of 

whether they are symptomatic.  

Please note children DO NOT need to self-isolate unless THEY have a positive COVID19 test result.eg a parent/sibling 

may test positive, but unless the child receives a positive test, they must still attend school.   

 

 

 


